NOTICE
TELECONFERENCE MEETING OF THE

MISSISSIPPI BOARD OF EDUCATION

On Wednesday, March 5, 2014 at 1:30 p.m., there will be a
Special-Called Meeting of the Mississippi Board of Education.
The Board will meet to approve the February 20 and 21, 2014
Board meeting minutes, travel for State Board members, begin
the Administrative Procedures Act process for Career and
Technical curriculum frameworks, and receive reports from the
Department.

This meeting will be held via teleconference in the following
location open to the public:

March 5, 2014
1:30 P.M.
4™ Floor Boardroom
Central High School Building
359 North West Street
Jackson, Mississippi
(Location Available to the Public)

The public is invited to attend.

Posted: February 27, 2014



